Congratulations!

n behalf of the entire Jostens team we thank

for the privilege of being your yearbook publisher.

We have always appreciated our partnership with Andrew
JacksonAcademy and our small part in helping you estab-
lish high standards of excellence at this school. We wish
success for each of you in the future and look forward to the

pleasure of serving Andrew Jackson Academy for many
years to come.

John Bumgarner & Linda Nelson
Sales Representative

' dviser Lenore Thompson and the staff




